
       
	

 
                

     
           

         
  

 
 

    

 
              

        

           

       

       

         

              

               

               

        

             

  

 

 

      

      

LINCOLNSHIRE-PRAIRIE VIEW SCHOOL DISTRICT 103 April 2015 

ASBESTOS INSPECTION & MANAGEMENT PLAN 

Annually, School District 103 is required to notify all parents, guardians, faculty, and staff of a 

federal law regarding asbestos. Effective December 14, 1987, the Asbestos Hazards Emergency 

Response Act requires all K-12 schools to inspect for all asbestos-containing building materials and 

provides for the inspection by a state-accredited inspector and preparation of a Management Plan. 

This plan is prepared by a state-accredited Management Planner, using information gained by the 

inspection. The Inspection and Management Plan was submitted to the Illinois Department of Public 

Health (IDPH) for approval on October 12, 1988, and was reviewed and approved by IDPH on 

March 14, 1989. Our school district was required to begin implementation of the operations and 

maintenance portion of this plan by July 9, 1989, which the school has completed. Documents 

pertaining to the Management Plan and subsequent inspections are available for review by all 

members of the community. Contact Scott Gaunky, Director of Facilities, at (847) 295-4030 for 

more information. 

Inspection Dates: 

• 3-Year Inspection completed November 2013 

• 6-Month Inspections completed July 2014, February 2015 

Lincolnshire-Prairie View School District 103 is a nationally recognized elementary district located in Lake County, Illinois 
and serves approximately 1,700 students from Early Childhood through eighth grade. The Administrative Office is located 
at 1370 N. Riverwoods Road in Lincolnshire. For more information about the district, visit www.d103.org, call (847) 295-
4030, or send an e-mail message to Ask103@d103.org. 
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